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February 21st, 2024 
 

February 25th, 2024 
 

Bobby Thompson Way LPH - Paving 
 
 

The National Roads Authority (NRA) will be closing the northbound lanes on the Linford 

Pierson Highway (LPH) from Agnes Way RaB to Smith Rd / Bobby Thompson 

intersection, this coming Sunday February 25th, 2024 from 5:00 A.M. to approximately 

6:00 P.M. in order to undertake road works, pending weather. 

 

Motorists are asked to plan ahead and watch out for traffic diversions.  

Diversions include: 

 

 Westbound lane entering George Town to take Agnes Way. 

 Northbound lane from Fairbanks Road unto Bobby Thompson Way will be diverted 

to go around the roundabout to exit on Agnes Way to enter Crewe Rd. 

 Residents from Mastic Retreat, Garden Retreat, Sunset Retreat and Coco Retreat 

will have access from smith Rd  

 John Greer Blvd will be close to accommodate the road works. 

 

Members of the public can email nra@nra.ky with questions or comments regarding this 

project. For any urgent questions or concerns please call 525-1251. NRA thanks 

everyone for your usual cooperation and understanding as they work to carry out much 

needed road enhancements. 
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